
 

 

April 24, 2020 
Then Honorable Asemblymember Chris R. Holden 
Chair, Senate Utilities and Energy Committee  
California State Senate 
State Capitol 
PO BOX 942849 
Sacramento, CA 94249-0041 
 
RE: SB 1352 (Hueso) Gas corporations: biomethane procurement  
SUPPORT 
 
Dear Chair Holden,  
 
On behalf of the Greater Coachella Valley Chamber of Commerce, I would like to express my strong 
support for SB 1352, which would require California natural gas utilities to procure at least 20 percent of 
gas for residential and small- to medium-sized businesses from renewable sources. 
 
The Greater Coachella Valley Chamber of Commerce is a business membership organization 
representing the Coachella Valley.  We support our members through legislative advocacy, education, 
networking, and other community-based opportunities.   
 
As part of our 2020 Legislative Advocacy Platform, we support “additional in-state reliable energy 
generation, infrastructure/transmission and renewable generation balanced to maintain a robust and 
economically viable economy”. We believe this bill meets that criteria. 
 
For these reasons, we SUPPORT SB 1352 and respectfully request your "Aye” vote.  
 
Sincerely,  
  

 
 
 
Joshua R. Bonner 
President and CEO 
Greater Coachella Valley Chamber of Commerce  
 
Cc: 
Assemblymember Chad Mayes, 42nd Assembly District 
Assemblymember Eduardo Garcia, 56th Assembly District 
 


